
 

 
 
 
 

The Capital City Ringers handbell 
ensemble needs a new “home”! 

 
 
After over 30 years, the Capital City Ringers (CCR) is seeking a new rehearsal 
space.  Our new hosts will be recognized in our concert programs and will have a 
significant supportive role as CCR pursues the goal of bringing high-quality 
musical experiences to diverse audiences. 
 
Our ideal space would include the following: 
 

• Well-lit rehearsal space of at least 28' X 36' 
• Access to the building on most Monday evenings from late August to early May 
• Parking for 15 vehicles during rehearsals 
• Stair-free access (elevator OK) for bringing equipment in and out, with a place to 

load and unload our trailer 
• Secure storage space for equipment 
• Access to restrooms 
• Good acoustics and a small seating area would be helpful 

 
CCR is an auditioned community handbell ensemble with 15 volunteer ringers 
and a director.  The ensemble has performed concerts in the local area and 
throughout Michigan and beyond.  CCR has also performed at various civic 
events, weddings, and at many other functions. 
 
As a 501(c)(3) organization, in-kind donations of space for CCR rehearsals would 
be tax-deductible, if applicable. 
 
If you or anyone you know has a space that might be suitable on either a 
temporary or long-term basis, please contact us at info@capitalcityringers.com or 
call (517) 321-3221.  You can learn more about our organization by visiting our 
website at www.capitalcityringers.com.  Thank you! 


